WASHINGTON WATERSERVICE COMPANY

January 7, 2015

Steven V. King, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: UW-143116

Dear Mr. King;

Tariff pages for the above filing have been updated per the revised rates developed by the UTC
staff. The effective date has been changed to February 1, 2015.

Please do not hesitate to call if you need any additional information. I can be reached toll free at
(877) 408-4060 ext 1105.

Sincerely,
AEN

Charlene E. Pratt
Accounting Manager

Gig Harbor: 14519 PEACOCK HILL AVE NW = PO BOX 336 * GIG HARBOR, WA 98335 + (253) 851-4060
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